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August 26, 2025  

Guest Speaker Coming to Moran ISD!  

We are thrilled to announce that Rushia Brown, a former WNBA player, will be visiting Moran 
ISD on September 25, 2025.  

Rushia brings with her a wealth of experience, having played ten years of professional 
basketball overseas in Spain, France, Greece, and South Korea. During her visit, she will share 
her inspiring personal journey and speak to students on perseverance, motivation, faith, and 
the power of dreaming big. Rushia is a highly respected and experienced speaker who has 
engaged with thousands of schools across the country.  

We want to assure your families and community that Rushia’s presentation will align with all 
district policies and will not include any content prohibited under Senate Bill 12, which prohibits 
public schools from teaching about gender identity or sexual orientation.  

Thank you for making this a powerful and meaningful experience for all your students!  

Sincerely, 

Jules Azzato, Outreach Director 

 

 

 

 


